
 
November 28, 2017 

Ms. Angela Gomez 
Administrative Assistant 
Planning Department 
City of Albuquerque 
PO Box 1293      VIA E-Mail: agomez@cabq.gov 
Albuquerque, NM 87103 
 

RE: DRB Project #1010327, Norris and Margaret Penny Addition 
 Request for Deferral 

Angela, 

 

We are currently scheduled as Agenda Item number 10 for tomorrow’s DRB Hearing for the 
subject project.  We are still not quite ready to have our Infrastructure List signed off and would 
like to request a two-week deferral to the December 13th hearing. 

 
Please feel free to call if you have any questions. 

Respectfully submitted,  

WOOTEN ENGINEERING  

 
Jeffrey T. Wooten, P.E.  
Owner 
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W ooten E ngineering 

1005 21st Street SE, Suite 13 
Rio Rancho, NM 87124 
505-980-3560 
jeffwooten.pe@gmail.com  


